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I There has been tremendous activity in the American economy over the past few months. I
I In response to that activity, President Obama and Congress has passed a number of eco- I
I nomic stimulus laws. Many of these laws have a direct effect on your employee benefit
I programs. II
I Fund Administrator Kevin J. Driscollwill discuss the effect of the economy and these laws I
I on your benefits at the upcoming union quarterly meetings. Mr. Driscollwill be at the April I
I 22nd Construction Trades meeting and the one"scheduled for the Metal Trades' members I
I on April 29th. As always, he will also answer questions posed by the membership. Please
I take advantage of this opportunity to hear firsthand the Administrator's comments and his I
I answers to your inquiries. I-------
I

STEAMFITTERS

At the most recent meeting of the Welfare Fund Trustees, a unani-
mous vote was recorded to extend coverage for the dependents of
members who are drafted, activated from reserve status or enlist

into the uniformed services of the United States. USERRA,a federal law, is an acronym for
the Uniformed Services Employment and Reemployment RightsAct of 1994. Uniformed ser-
vices include the Army, Navy, Marine Corps, Air Force, Coast Guard, Public Health Service
commissioned corps, the Army National Guard and the Air National Guard.

USERRA COVERAGE FOR
DEPENDENTS OF MILITARY
MEMBERS GREATLY IMPROVED

Previously, dependents of covered military members would lose their eligibility whenever
the member did under the 750 Hour Rule. However, effective immediately, a qualified
participant's dependents will maintain coverage throughout the participant's service as
long as the participant was covered the day before his/her service commenced.

There are a number of important qualifications and requirements associated with a partici-
pant's involvement in the Welfare Fund, as.well as the Pension Fund and Supplemental Re-
tirement 401KFund, based on military involvement.

Therefore, it is imperative that you contact the Fund Office Help Desk for Information and
instructions as soon as possible when military service is forthcoming. The Fund Office Help
Desk is available at Ext. 244 and will guide you through the process.




